Handweavers’ Guild of Connecticut

Annual Meeting
Congregational Church of South Glastonbury

May 17, 2025
Swatch Coordinator Annual Report 2024-2025
This year our guild had no new swatches.

Requirements for textile swatch makers:
« A piece of fabric roughly 30” x 40” will provide the 300 swatches
needed (each swatch at least 2"x2” — larger is good, too)
. A draft and finishing details to accompany the swatch
The member who makes the swatches receives modest reimbursement for
materials and photocopying, up to $20.00 per set of swatches.

In earlier years, our Guild had a swatch included in almost every
newsletter. When one’s Knot arrived in the mail, there was a draft and
swatch in the envelope, too. In more recent years, we have sometimes
used a digital photo or scanned image to include the “swatch” with emailed
newsletters. When we have had fabric swatches from a member, we have
distributed the draft sheets at the registration table.

I’'m hoping that some members will consider making swatches for the
coming year. Please contact me if you are interested.

Any comments or suggestions are also welcome, anytime.
Respectfully submitted,
Pat McMullan



